
From: Fugere, Raymond G.
Sent: 8/23/2013 3:44:52 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Automatic reply: Safari West

I am currently out of the office, returning on August 27, 2013. I will occasionally be 
checking messages. If you need immediate attention please contact Fadi Daye at 213 
576-7017 or fadi.dave@cpuc.ca.gov

Thank you and have a safe day. 

Sincerely,

Raymond G. Fugere

SB GT&S 0321355
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